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f Jim Oweczarski
O City Clerk

_\,‘I il —" . ]l jowcza@milwaukee.gov
: WdJl (ee Office of the City Clerk

Jessica Celella
Deputy City Clerk
Jessica.Celella@milwaukee.gov

December 15, 2020

Dale Zbieranek Sr Atty. Vincent Bobot
Dale and Carrie, LLC 5414 S 13th St

4247 S Howell Ave Milwaukee, WI 53221
MILWAUKEE, WI 53207

Dear Mr. Zbieranek Sr:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 1, 2020, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to renew, with a thirty (30) day suspension, the Class
B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses for the premises located at 3538 S Howell
Ave (“Dale 7’s”) based on the police report, and neighborhood, applicant, and aldermanic
testimony.

On December 4, 2020, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class B
Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses in which the Committee recommended that
the licenses be renewed, with a thirty (30) day suspension, based on the police report, and
neighborhood, applicant, and aldermanic testimony. You were further notified that the
Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, December
15, 2020, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City
Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written
objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date,
time, and place, you did not appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the
Licenses Committee. You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
renew, with a thirty (30) day suspension, the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises
licenses based on the police report, and neighborhood, applicant, and aldermanic testimony. Said
suspension is in effect between 12:01 a.m. on December 18, 2020 until 11:59 p.m. on January
16,2021,

Respectfully,

&)

JAMHS R. OW |
City Llerk
City Hall » Room 205 ¢+ 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, W1 53202 k - | :
Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456 * www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk ', %5
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December 15, 2020

Atty. Vincent Bobot Dale Zbieranek Sr
5414 S 13th St Dale and Carrie, LLC
Milwaukee, WI 53221 4247 S Howell Ave

MILWAUKEE, WI 53207
Dear Mr. Zbieranek Sr:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 1, 2020, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to renew, with a thirty (30) day suspension, the Class
B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses for the premises located at 3538 S Howell
Ave (“Dale Z’s”) based on the police report, and neighborhood, applicant, and aldermanic
testimony.

On December 4, 2020, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class B
Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses in which the Committee recommended that
the licenses be renewed, with a thirty (30) day suspension, based on the police report, and
neighborhood, applicant, and aldermanic testimony. You were further notified that the
Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, December
15, 2020, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City
Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written
objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date,
time, and place, you did not appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the
Licenses Committee. You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
renew, with a thirty (30) day suspension, the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises
licenses based on the police report, and neighborhood, applicant, and aldermanic testimony. Said
suspension is in effect between 12:01 a.m. on December 18, 2020 until 11:59 p.m. on January
16, 2021.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWC KI
CityClerk

City Hall » Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, W1 53202 %
Ph 414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456 « .milwaukee.govicityclerk =
one (414) ax (414) www.milwaukee.gov/citycler '////

Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks MILWAUKEE



Jim Owczarski
City Clerk
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Jessica Celella

Deputy City Clerk
Jessica.Celella@milwaukee.gov

December 15, 2020

Dale Zbieranek Jr Atty. Vincent Bobot
Dale and Carrie, LL.C 5414 S 13th St
4247 S Howell Ave Milwaukee, WI 53221

MILWAUKEE, WI 53207
Dear Mr. Zbieranek Jr:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 1, 2020, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to renew, with a thirty (30) day suspension, the Food
Dealer license for the premises located at 3538 S Howell Ave (“Dale Z’s”) based on the police
report, and neighborhood, applicant, and aldermanic testimony.

On December 4, 2020, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Food
Dealer license in which the Committee recommended that the license be renewed, with a thirty
(30) day suspension, based on the police report, and neighborhood, applicant, and aldermanic
testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the
matter at its meeting of Tuesday, December 15, 2020, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common
Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin.
You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to
address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did file
written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
renew, with a thirty (30) day suspension, the Food Dealer license based on the police report, and
neighborhood, applicant, and aldermanic testimony. Said suspension is in effect between 12:01
a.m. on December 18, 2020 until 11:59 p.m. on January 16, 2021.

Respectfully,

M SR. OWCZA%?%%
lerk

City Hall * Room 205 + 200 E. Wells St. * Milwaukee, W1 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456 « www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks
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Jessica.Celella@milwaukee.gov

December 15, 2020

Atty. Vincent Bobot Dale Zbieranek Jr
5414 S 13th St Dale and Carrie, LLC
Milwaukee, WI 53221 4247 S Howell Ave

MILWAUKEE, WI 53207

Dear Mr. Zbieranek Jr:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 1, 2020, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to renew, with a thirty (30) day suspension, the Food
Dealer license for the premises located at 3538 S Howell Ave (“Dale Z’s”) based on the police
report, and neighborhood, applicant, and aldermanic testimony.

On December 4, 2020, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Food
Dealer license in which the Committee recommended that the license be renewed, with a thirty
(30) day suspension, based on the police report, and neighborhood, applicant, and aldermanic
testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the
matter at its meeting of Tuesday, December 15, 2020, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common
Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin.
You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to
address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did file
written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
renew, with a thirty (30) day suspension, the Food Dealer license based on the police report, and
neighborhood, applicant, and aldermanic testimony. Said suspension is in effect between 12:01
a.m. on December 18, 2020 until 11:59 p.m. on January 16, 2021.

Respectfully,

City Hall » Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, W1 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk v
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Jim Oweczarski
City Clerk

M ﬂ B ]k jowcza@milwaukee.gov
Wal ee Office of the City Clerk

Jessica Celella
Deputy City Clerk
Jessica.Celella@milwaukee.gov

December 15, 2020

Elizabeth Torres Atty. Robert Webb Jr
1027 W Capitol Dr 839 N Jefferson St
Milwaukee, WI 53206 Suite 310

Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Ms. Torres:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 1, 2020, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to renew, with a ten (10) day suspension, the Class B
Tavern, Food Dealer, and Public Entertainment Premises licenses for the premises located at 201
W Mitchell St (“Love’s”) based on the police report, and police, neighborhood, applicant, and
aldermanic testimony.

On December 4, 2020, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class B
Tavern, Food Dealer, and Public Entertainment Premises licenses in which the Committee
recommended that the licenses be renewed, with a ten (10) day suspension, based on the police
report, and police, neighborhood, applicant, and aldermanic testimony. You were further notified
that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday,
December 15, 2020, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third
floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right
to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council.
At that date, time, and place, you did appear, and you did file written objections to the report of
the Licenses Committee. You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
renew, with a ten (10) day suspension, the Class B Tavern, Food Dealer, and Public
Entertainment Premises licenses based on the police report, and police, neighborhood, applicant,
and aldermanic testimony. Said suspension is in effect between 12:01 a.m. on December 27,
2020 until 11:59 p.m. on January 5, 2021.

Respectfully,

QA
JAMES R. OWCA
#y Clerk

City Hall * Room 205 + 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, WI 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 * www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk h
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Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks MILWAUKEE
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December 15, 2020

Atty. Robert Webb Jr Elizabeth Torres
839 N Jefferson St 1027 W Capitol Dr
Suite 310 Milwaukee, W1 53206

Milwaukee, WI 53202
Dear Ms. Torres:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 1, 2020, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to renew, with a ten (10) day suspension, the Class B
Tavern, Food Dealer, and Public Entertainment Premises licenses for the premises located at 201
W Mitchell St (“Love’s”) based on the police report, and police, neighborhood, applicant, and
aldermanic testimony.

On December 4, 2020, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class B
Tavern, Food Dealer, and Public Entertainment Premises licenses in which the Committee
recommended that the licenses be renewed, with a ten (10) day suspension, based on the police
report, and police, neighborhood, applicant, and aldermanic testimony. You were further notified
that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday,
December 15, 2020, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third
floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right
to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council.
At that date, time, and place, you did appear, and you did file written objections to the report of
the Licenses Committee. You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
renew, with a ten (10) day suspension, the Class B Tavern, Food Dealer, and Public
Entertainment Premises licenses based on the police report, and police, neighborhood, applicant,
and aldermanic testimony. Said suspension is in effect between 12:01 a.m. on December 27,
2020 until 11:59 p.m. on January 5, 2021.

Respectfully,

City Hall + Room 205 » 200 E. Wells St. * Milwatlkee, Wl 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 + www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk

Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks MILWAUKEE




ISl Of Jim Owczarski

City Clerk

Mil ’““‘{ ]l jowcza@milwaukee.gov
WdJl {ee Office of the City Clerk

Jessica Celella
Deputy City Clerk
Jessica,Celella@milwaukee.gov

December 15, 2020

Jeffery Henderson

PNC Investments Limited
6935 W Brentwood Ave
Milwaukee, WI 53223

Dear Mr. Henderson:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 1, 2020, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to renew, with a thirty (30) day suspension, the Class
B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses for the premises located at 634 W North
Ave (“Level’s on North”) based on the police report and neighborhood testimony.

On December 4, 2020, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class B
Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses in which the Committee recommended that
the licenses be renewed, with a thirty (30) day suspension, based on the police report and
neighborhood testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would
consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, December 15, 2020, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in
the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street,
Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear
personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did
not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You
were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
renew, with a thirty (30) day suspension, the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises
licenses based the police report and neighborhood testimony. Said suspension is effective
December 15, 2020 until 11:59 p.m. on January 13, 2021.

Respectfully,

)

(L35
TAMEX R. owc
City Clark

MILWAUKEE

City Hall - Room 205 + 200 E. Wells St. * Milwaukee, WI 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456 + www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks
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December 15, 2020

Bobby Blain

Perkins Boyz On Tha Grill LLC
PO Box 240966

Milwaukee, WI 53224

Dear Mr. Blain:

Jim Owczarski
City Clerk
jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Jessica Celella
Deputy City Clerk
Jessica.Celella@milwaukee.gov

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 1, 2020, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for the Class B Tavern and Public

Entertainment Premises license applications based on concentration.

On Tuesday, December 15, 2020, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises

license applications based on concentration.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

QLY
Wil
(st
Cit#f Clerk

JAMES R. OWC

City Hall » Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, WI 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks
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Jessica Celella
Deputy City Clerk
Jessica.Celella@milwaukee.gov

December 15, 2020

Aja R Horton
1673 S 9th St
Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Aja R Horton:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 1, 2020, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council not to renew your Class D Operator’s license based
on your second nonappearance.

On December 4, 2020, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class D
Operator’s license in which the Committee recommended that the license not be renewed based
on your second nonappearance. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council
would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, December 15, 2020, commencing at 9:00
a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street,
Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear
personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did
not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You
were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted
not to renew the Class D Operator’s license based on your second nonappearance. Said
nonrenewal is effective December 15, 2020.

Respectfully,
AM Q%V‘EZA
City Clerk
City Hall » Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, WI 53202 i -I
Phone (414) 286-2221 + Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk '/k
¢

Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks MILWAUKEE



f Jim Oweczarski
O City Clerk
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Jessica Celella
Deputy City Clerk
Jessica,Celella@milwaukee.gov

December 15, 2020

Mahmoud Al-Ghrouz
Jordan Convenience LLC
4704 W Burleigh St
Milwaukee, WI 53210

Dear Mr. Al-Ghrouz:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 1, 2020, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for the Food Dealer license
application based on concentration and aldermanic testimony.

On Tuesday, December 15, 2020, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied the Food Dealer license application based on
concentration and aldermanic testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWC
City lerk

City Hall » Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. * Milwaukee, WI 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks

MILWAUKEE




Of Jim Owczarski

m\’V &Ukee Office of the City Clerk

jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Jessica Celella
Deputy City Clerk
Jessica.Celella@milwaukee.gov

December 15, 2020

Brionna Givens

Exotic Snack Shop LLC
3260 N 9th St
Milwaukee, WI 53206

Dear Ms. Givens:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 1, 2020, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for the Class A Malt & Class A
Liquor license application based on concentration, and neighborhood and aldermanic testimony.

On Tuesday, December 15, 2020, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied the Class A Malt & Class A Liquor license application
based on concentration, and neighborhood and aldermanic testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

(D,
JAM QE I

City flerk

City Hall » Room 205 + 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, W1 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks

MILWAUKEE




Jim Owczarski
City Clerk
jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk
ice of the City Cler Jessica Celella

Deputy City Clerk

Jessica.Celella@milwaukee.gov

December 15, 2020

Jazmere S Townsend
4311 N 65th St
Milwaukee, WI 53216

Dear Jazmere S Townsend:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 1, 2020, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council not to renew your Class D Operator’s license based
on your second nonappearance.

On December 4, 2020, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class D
Operator’s license in which the Committee recommended that the license not be renewed based
on your second nonappearance. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council
would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, December 15, 2020, commencing at 9:00
a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street,
Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear
personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did
not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You
were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted
not to renew the Class D Operator’s license based on your second nonappearance. Said
nonrenewal is effective January 1, 2021.

Respectfully,

JANESR. O SKI
City)Clerk

City Hall « Room 205 » 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, W1 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks

MILWAUKEE



é & Jim Oweczarski
City Clerk
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Jessica Celella
Deputy City Clerk
Jessica.Celella@milwaukee.gov

December 15, 2020

Gorgonio Lopez Saavedra
902A S 21ST St
Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Gorgonio Lopez Saavedra:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 1, 2020, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council not to renew your Class D Operator’s license based
on your second nonappearance.

On December 4, 2020, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class D
Operator’s license in which the Committee recommended that the license not be renewed based
on your second nonappearance. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council
would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, December 15, 2020, commencing at 9:00
a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street,
Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear
personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did
not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You
were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted
not to renew the Class D Operator’s license based on your second nonappearance. Said
nonrenewal is effective January 1, 2021.

Respectfully,
JAMES R. OWCZAR!
City Clerk
City Hall » Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, WI| 53202 . g
Ph 414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456 * .mil kee.gov/cityclerk )
one (414) ax (414) www.milwaukee.gov/citycler .Z’f;'

Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks MILWAUKEE



Jim Owczarski
City Clerk

Ml " k jowcza@milwaukee.gov
W(]Jl]_ ee Office of the City Clerk

Jessica Celella
Deputy City Clerk
Jessica.Celella@milwaukee.gov

December 15, 2020

Cameron Johnson
PO Box 26234
Wauwatosa, WI 53226

Dear Cameron Johnson:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 1, 2020, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for the Secondhand Motor Vehicle
Dealer’s license application based on your nonappearance.

On Tuesday, December 15, 2020, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied the Secondhand Motor Vehicle Dealer’s license
application based on your nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within

one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMNS R.
City (lerk

City Hall * Room 205 = 200 E. Wells St. * Milwaukee, WI| 53202 i pe|
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk '/-#._

Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks MILWAUKEE



